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© Àgora d'Urbanisme

Attention: The meeting has been postponed. New date will be announced soon.

The Ministry of Territory and Sustainability of the Government of Catalonia, the 
Architects? Association of Catalonia, and the Urban Planning Architects? Association of 
Catalonia (AAUC) have agreed to jointly organize an annual seminar entitled the 
Àgora d'Urbanisme (Urban Planning Forum). 

This discussion forum, which will start in 2019 and is expected to be held every January, 
follows the lines set out by the Law on Architecture which establishes objectives to foster 
quality architecture and urban planning, amongst others.

The forum aspires to be a platform for independent information on the main urban 
planning documents processed in Catalonia. It will be a forum for information and 
knowledge-sharing on urban planning experiences in our region.

It also aims to provide a meeting place for technicians and managers at different levels of 
the urban planning sector. A place for sharing urban planning experiences and projects at 
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a cross-cutting seminar that will take stock of what has been going on in Catalonia over 
the previous year.

We will shortly be posting the seminar programme on the COAC website as well as the 
registration form for anyone interested in taking part.
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